
WHAT’S ON IN ART ? 

Christmas Remembrance Service 

Over the last few weeks, the students of Wandin North 

Primary have been involved in a very special project. 

We teamed up with the staff of Tobin Brothers Funerals 

to provide a collection of artwork for their Christmas 

Memorial Service. 

 

My mother, Melissa Laird, runs this service every year 

for anyone in the community who wishes to remember 

their loved ones who have passed in the festive season. 

Due to Covid-19, their service this year was pre-

recorded and will be shared online.  

 

The students of Wandin North created a wall of beautiful 

artwork to be the backdrop for filming. My own children 

were involved in the service, as well as the children and 

grandchildren of a few other staff members. 

 

The staff were delighted with the art created by our 

students and were very grateful for their contribution. 

The Christmas Memorial Service will be available soon. I 

will send out the link via Flexibuzz next week for anyone 

who wishes to view the service to remember their loved 

ones, or simply see the wonderful work of our students. 

 

Ms Laird 

 

 

 

 


